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To: Milwaukee County Board of Directors 

From: WVRC 

Re: Donation to the MCHOC K9 Unit 5/3/18 

WVRC (Wisconsin Veterinary Referral Center) would like to donate $14,500.00 
to the Milwaukee County House of Correction's K9 Unit for the purchase of a new 
K9 Officer. We understand that this is strictly a donation and do not expect 
anything in return. 

WVRC is a 24-hour Emergency and Specialty veterinary hospital with locations in 
Waukesha, Grafton , and Racine. Having the honor of caring for many of the dogs 
from the HOC K9 Unit, we have come to appreciate the incredibly important work 
these K9 Officers do for the community. 

Recently, we became aware that a couple of the K9 Officers would be retiring 
this year. Knowing how valuable these animals are to the safety and well being of 
the community, we want to help replace at least one of the dogs. 

We sincerely hope our donation is approved , as we would like to show our 
support and commitment to the care of these uniquely trained K9 Officers. 

Thank you for your consideration . Please contact me if you have any further 
questions, or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Hospital Administrator 
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